



## INVITATION TO THE CAMEROON DIASPORA

Dear Compatriots, Brothers and Sisters,

As we will be celebrating our 52<sup>nd</sup> National Unity Day on May 20, 2024, under the theme "Army and Nation, together for a united, peaceful and prosperous Cameroon",

My wife and I would like to cordially invite you to attend the commemorating ceremony that the Embassy is holding on Saturday 25 May 2024, from 18:00 to 20:30 at APA Hotel Tokyo Bay Shiomi (2-8-6, Shiomi, Koto-ku, Tokyo Tel.0570-056-111.)

RSVP by May 22, 2024 (maílbox@cameroonembjp.org or 03 5430 6489).



Pierre NDZENGUE